
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A team of Year 4 girls attended the Derby City gymnastics competition 
at Mickleover Gymnastics Club. They each had to perform 3 routines 
independently which they had learnt and memorised. Mrs Goozee, who 
took the girls to the competition, was extremely impressed with 
children’s performance and behaviour. All of the girls were fantastic and 
as a team they were placed 3rd, only 0.4 of a mark behind 2nd 
place! 

Congratulations!  

A special Congratulations goes 
to Millie Trickey who, out of all 
the individual gymnasts, scored 
the highest points and was 
awarded 1st place! Keep going 
Millie, maybe we will see you in 
the Olympics in the future! 


